
 

Board of Education Connections

Important Year-End Information

Important information regarding your children is now available on the Genesis Parent Portal. Please
ensure you access the following information:

Please click on the "Contacts" tab and make sure all your information is complete and
correct! This is how the District will communicate with you, so it is critical that the information is
updated and accurate!
Report cards for the 3rd and final marking period are now available.
Your child's homeroom placement for the 2014-2015 school year is now posted. 
In August, you will also be able to view your child's bus assignment. A Honeywell Instant
Message Alert will notify you of the exact date the assignments will be available. 

Please mark you calendars - the classroom visitation time prior to the start of the 2014-2015 school
year for both Gould and Grandview Schools will take place on Tuesday, September 2nd from 11:00am
to 12:00pm. This is a quick visit for your children to familiarize themselves with the classroom and to
briefly meet the teachers. This is not the appropriate time for a conference as the teachers have much
to do to prepare for the opening of school on Thursday, September 4th. 
 
Thank you as always for your support and partnership throughout the year.  Best wishes for a healthy,
happy and relaxing summer!
 

Gould 5th and 6th Grade Students Win Inter-school Battle of the Books!

On Friday, June 6th, Gould School made history with the first North Caldwell consecutive win in the
Interschool Battle of the Books! With the team of Will Amil, Becky Klein, Evie Klein, Ryan LaPare and
Carson Mansfield, North Caldwell dominated the Battle of the Books, overcoming Morris Plains and
Mountain Lakes! By mastering twelve books and their authors, the team won against the other sixth
grade homerooms and represented Ms. Schlachter's 6th grade homeroom in the Interschool Battle.
Answering difficult questions about details of all twelve books proved effortless for this dynamite team! 
Good job representing Gould School and the North Caldwell School District!



   
 
Also, congratulations to our fifth grade Battle of the Books team from Mrs. Linden's homeroom! They
beat Essex Fells in the competition for the fifth grade. Team members Dean Trioano, Adam Cinque,
Maddie Wolf and Paula Humphrey dominated the competition with their amazing recall and dazzling
knowledge of the nine battle books they read. Battle of the Books has been a library activity at Gould
since 1990, encouraging students to read great books and work together in teams. 
 



 
Very special thanks to Mrs. Gareffa, Gould Librarian for coaching and preparing the students for this
event. Congratulations again to the overall winning team and to all the students for participating.
 

Classroom Highlights

Hard to believe that our 6th graders have graduated! Parents, teachers and students celebrated
at West Essex Middle School on June 19. Congratulations to all!



6th grade students celebrated with their classmates at the 6th Grade Dance. The weather
cooperated, and the children were able to turn the new courtyard into their own dance studio!

  

 

6th Grade Students invited their parents to attend the annual Poetry Breakfast. Students read
poems they had written to the audience and then joined parents and teachers for breakfast.



Congratulations to Grandview 3rd grade students who graduated on June 11 and were "clapped
out" on the last day of school. Good luck as you go to Gould School next year!



Grandview PreK Students celebrated their graduation on Thursday, June 5! We are so proud of
them!



Thanks to the NCPE, Grandview students were treated to a wonderful assembly by Liberty
Science Center. The students learned all about electricity and natural gas. The students loved it!



  

Mrs. Castiglia and Mrs. Shay's class made a personal connection to the story, �7�K�D�Q�N���<�R�X�����0�U��
�)�D�O�N�H�U by Patricia Polacco by creating "Thank You" letters to their favorite teacher at Grandview
who has influenced them.



Once again the Gould School Art Show and Spring Concert was a great success!
Congratulations to all students who showcased their musical and artistic talent. A special thanks
to Mrs. Burg, Mr. Brady and Ms. Williams for their efforts in planning and executing such a
wonderful program!   

District Calendar of Events

NCBOE maintains a detailed calendar of events on the District web page that includes all school



related programs and activities. Check out what is happening in our District by clicking here.

North Caldwell Board of Education Meeting

July 15, 2014
Grandview School Cafeteria
 
The next North Caldwell Board of Education meeting will be held Tuesday, July 15, 2014, at 7:30pm in
the Grandview School cafeteria. The agenda for the meeting will be posted on Friday, July 11.
also find the complete list of currently scheduled Board meetings by clicking here.

Contact Us

North Caldwell Board of Education
(973) 712-4400, ext. 1025
boardoffice@ncboe.org

North Caldwell Board of Education | find us at www.ncboe.org
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